
Economic Development Committee 
September 20, 2017 Johnsburg Village Hall 

 

In attendance:  

Chairman: Josh Hagen  
Committee Members: Rich Bierman, Lynn Kinast, Bill Swenson and Pearl Schnur  

Meeting started: 7:03pm  

 
TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Minutes 

 

 

 

Old Business 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s  

Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Motion was made by Committee Member Swenson to approve the 

July 19, 2017 minutes as amended. Motion was seconded by Committee 

Member Schnur. All Committee Members voted aye. Motion carried. 

 

Chairman Hagen stated that the Village can make and maintain an EDC 

website and is putting together information to be posted on the site and 

will continue to gather more information. Committee Member Bierman 

made a motion to use the existing website to build out the EDC site. 

Committee Member Kinast seconded a motion. Motion carried with all 

members present voting aye.  

 

Chairman Hagen stated that the letter sent out to businesses has had some 

response and has had several meetings with business owners. The 

meetings have gone well and some of the feedback included was the need 

for marketing systems and the lack of commercial real estate is hindering 

business growth. MG Construction and Gypsy Heart Tattoo are new in 

Johnsburg, and the Chapel Hill Golf course is being purchased by the 

Village. 

 

 

Adjournment Motion by Committee Member Bierman to adjourn was seconded by 

Committee Member Schnur. Motion carried with all members voting aye 

at 7:40p.m.  

 

 

 

 


